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Karen Maneotis

From: Liz Gee
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 2:45 PM
To: 'jerod.smith@state.co.us'
Cc: Karen Maneotis
Subject: North Hayden Final Reclamation
Attachments: NorthHayden.Form4.FinalReclamationFiling.071320.pdf

Hi Jerod – As a courtesy, I wanted to send you a copy of the North Hayden Form 4 final reclamation filed with the 
COGCC yesterday.  We spoke with Lou Colby, the Reclamation Specialist over this area.  She advised to add 
language regarding the approved storage of equipment by a Land Board contractor.  
 
The COGCC may be in contact with you to discuss. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Liz Gee 
Staff Regulatory Analyst 
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Spring, TX  77389-4954 
SW Appalachia, SWN 
Office: 832 796 2873 
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